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September 16, 1980

Mr. Nabil A. Mikhail
23-58 28th Street
Astoria, New York 11105
Dear Mr. Nikhail:

Thank you for your generous donation of $100.00 (one hundred
dollars) which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral on
the occasion of the baptism of your son, Robert Nabil Attia Mikhail.

May Robert grow under the protection of Christ's guardian agpels
and always reflect the grace of the Holy Spirit in his life. May he
become a source of joy to you and his Church and people, for the glory
of God.

With prayers.

Father Yeznig Balian
Acting Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt number 38629
Baptismal Certificate



